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COMPANY NEWS

November 18, 2009
To: Agents and Approved Attorneys

Re: Additions to Website

The Mississippi Valley Title website has recently been updated to include a link regarding our
"Financial Strength and Stability" and also a link for "RESPA Reform & the New HUD-1".

The "Financial Strength and Stability" link is located on the home page and the individual page for
each state. The link will lead you to a letter from Mike Sellari, President & CEO of Mississippi
Valley Title and Rande Yeager, CEO & Chairman of Old Republic National Title Insurance
Company, that explains who we are and our relationship with our parent company, Old Republic
National Title Insurance Company. You may refer your customers to this letter or print it for your
use. There is a hyperlink in the letter that will lead you back to the MVT website or to the Old
Republic website.

The second addition is a link located on the individual page for each state entitled, "RESPA Reform
& the New HUD-1". This section has been designed to assist you and your staff in understanding
the changes under RESPA that will become effective January 1, 2010. Upon clicking on the link,
you will be prompted to enter your password. You will then be led to a section that includes five
topics:

1. RESPA Reform and the New HUD-1 -this is the material presented at the
annual agent seminar recently held in October.

2. GFE (2010)-this is the new GFE Form.

3. HUD-1 (2010)-this is the new HUD-1 Form.

4, Interactive HUD-1/Instructions-this allows the user to switch between the
HUD-1 form and instructions for completing same.
5. RESPA Webinar- this is a webinar designed to assist you with the new

changes under RESPA, the new GFE, HUD-1 and completion of same.

Please take time to review these new and exciting changes to our website. We hope this information
will assist you in your practice. It is our goal to keep you informed about the company and the title
industry.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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